
GCST PHOTOGRAPHY POLICY 
Upon registering for the team, parents are asked for consent to include their children in team 
photographs, and video for promotion purposes.  If you want to decline having your child 
included in team photos  / video, please notify Team Director / Head Coach Don Henshaw in 
writing by e-mail to gcst@comcast.net.


Photos / video are not permitted behind the starting blocks at swim meets or practice at 
anytime.


Cell phones / cameras are not permitted in the locker rooms during swim practice or swim 
meets at anytime.


Failure to abide by these policies of GCST and SFSCI can result in suspension and or 
termination of team membership.
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